
 

 

 

 

 

05 October 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parent /Carer 

School Photographs –Thursday 19 October 

Portraits will be taken in family groups unless we are specifically asked for individuals.  (There is no need to 

complete this form if your child does not have siblings at the school as they will automatically have an 

individual photograph taken.)  

Please complete and return the form below by Thursday 12 October if you require individual portraits 

instead of /as well as a family group.   

If parents would like pre-school children included in the photographs please could they come at the start of 

the session – 8.45am. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs D Williams 

Headteacher 

 

����…………………………………………………………………………………. 

School Photographs    - This form is only applicable to families with 

more than one child in school. 
The following children require individual photographs: 

…………………………………………………. (Name of child)       …… (Class) 

…………………………………………………. (Name of child)       …… (Class) 

…………………………………………………. (Name of child)       …… (Class) 

Instead of a family portrait  ����  (please tick as applicable) 

As well as a family portrait  ���� 

 

Signed: 

                                                                                                                          

                                                             

 

Alexander Hosea Primary School 
‘Roots to grow, wings to fly’ 

 

Honeyborne Way, Wickwar, South Gloucestershire, GL12 8PF 

Tel: 01454 294239  or 01454 294638 

Email: AlexanderHoseaPrimary@sgmail.org.uk 

www.alexanderhoseaprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs D Williams 



 

Date: 

 


